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BUILDINGS/GROUNDS 

 
Facilities Committee 
The Facilities Committee did not meet. 
 
School Update 
We are in the final few weeks of completing a major project for the District and the community. 
The new facility is on schedule to be finished up by the end of May. Furniture will be arriving 
this week and the installers will be assembling it while we begin moving Lincoln and 
Washington. We will still have a few things to wrap up in June but most of it will be on the 
outside of the building. This will include the blue sheet metal, striping a little dirt work and 
finishing up the playground equipment. 
 
Summer Projects 
I want to give everyone an update on the summer projects that will be taking place this 
summer. We will be putting a new roof on the High School. This will start at the end of May. We 
will also be replacing all the interior door hardware at the High School. The Jr. High will be 
getting the remaining interior doors replaced. We will be sealcoating and restriping the parking 
lots and the weight room will be getting a major overhaul, with all new equipment and flooring. 
Needless to say it will be a busy summer. 
 
Weight Room Auction 
The auction made $9,098.50, after commission and advertising fees, we netted $6,118.95. This 
leaves a balance of $881.05 which will be covered by the QB Club. 


